

## Waddington All Saints Academy

A L.E.A.D. Academy



## **Newsletter January 2018**

## **Coming Soon...**

6 Feb - Safer Internet day

7 and 8 Feb - Parent Teacher Pupils Progress Meetings FS to Y5

9 Feb - **Break up** 3:20

19 Feb - Children Back

22 Feb - Foundation Stage

to Rand Farm

22 Feb - Roman Gladiator to Y3/4

28 Feb - Y6 Hollowford Parents Meeting 5pm

1 March - Y5/6 Open Afternoon 2 - 3

5th March - Year 1 to Doddington Hall

6th March - Year 2 to

Doddington Hall

19 March - **KS1 Open Afternoon** 2 – 3

21 & 22 March - Y3/4
Production 6pm

26 March - Easter Service

28 March - **Break up** 3:20pm

## Starting Out Life as an Academy with LEAD

A new year, new term and a new beginning. This term we have begun our life as Waddington All Saints Academy and as promised it has made no change to the wonderful learning taking place in classrooms. We will soon be getting a couple of new signs at the front of school and staff and visitors will get new lanyards.

The badge on the sweatshirts is set to change ready for the start of the next academic year, more details about this will be communicated soon.

We are enjoying starting to work with the other schools in the Multi Academy Trust and we are already discussing the ways in which children may work together in future.

As a school we have been very excited by the 'Seesaw' App which has been trialled in some classes recently. This App allows children to upload learning to share with you at home. We are looking to extend this to all classes after half-term, except in Foundation Stage where Tapestry will remain.

We are looking forward to seeing you in school next week at our Parent Teacher Progress Meetings.





FS have been cooking up something to feed the birds.







The Foundation Stage children are loving their 'Mini Me' experience. These little characters are turning up in all sorts of learning.